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July 2025 
 

Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 – Summer Fun Day 
Tuesday 15th July 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
The Foundation Learning classes will be having a Summer Fun Day on Tuesday 15th July.  

There will be a bouncy castle and Tesco have kindly donated drinks and ice creams for the 
children. Children will have lunch as usual on this day. 

 

 If your child has any food allergies then please let their teacher know. 

 The children can wear their own clothes - please ensure socks are worn or your child 
will not be able to go on the bouncy castle. 

 We will have face paints and tattoos - if your child has any allergies and is not able to 
have face paint or tattoos then please let their teacher know. 

 Please ensure your child has suncream applied before they come to school and they 
bring a sun hat to school. 

 Children should bring a bottle of water in to school as usual. 
 

We are asking for a £2 donation for the day to put towards the cost of the bouncy castle. 

Donations should be brought in to school on Monday 14th July. 
 

Thank you for your continuing support. 
 

If you have any questions or queries then please contact your child’s class teacher.  
 

Yours faithfully, 

Foundation Learning staff 
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